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22nd February 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

Year 9 Pathways Evening - Wednesday 20th March 4.30-6.00 

 

We are pleased to be able to inform you that we are holding our pathways evening as a face-to-face 

event again this year. It is important to us to engage directly with parents and carers, and this is such 

a pivotal time in a student’s educational journey that holding the event in this way, we believe, is 

essential. When our students begin Year 10, they embark on an especially important phase of their 

education, namely the two years to GCSE. The evening event will allow students and yourself to 

receive information about the core key stage 4 subjects that will be studied in years 10 and 11 and 

investigate the range of subjects that students are able to choose from as part of the pathways 

process. Staff are available to answer your questions during the evening and you will gain a lot of 

information about how courses are assessed and what is studied. 

 

The pathway process at Oasis Academy Immingham consists of a range of resources, activities and 

information designed to ensure that our students feel fully equipped to make the right choices. 

• Year 9 assembly which explains the start of the process 

• Pathways evening for parents, carers and students where the pathway booklet is distributed 

and a presentation to attend at 5.00pm 

• Taster sessions of optional courses in the Summer term 

• Pathways’ choice form handed in by Wednesday 27th March 2024. 

• Final pathway offer sent to students in June/July 

 

We are looking forward to welcoming you to this event. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Deputy Principal 

Oasis Academy Immingham 

 


